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To,

Prof. Vaishali Palkar

Department of Geography,
Vivekanand College, Kolhapur

Sub: Invitation as a resource person in one day workshop ...

Respected Sir,

We are pleased to inform you that Post graduate Department of
Geography of our college is organizing one day workshop on ‘Application of
GIS & GPS’ on Wednesday 16/04/2025. I would like to invite you as a
resource person on topic ‘Application of GIS’ in this workshop. Kindly
accept our invitation. Your presence will help the students to update the

subject knowledge.

With warm regards,

Yours sincerely,

Karmvesr Bhaure
Urun-teismour (Sangt)
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To,
Prof. Vaishali Palkar

Department of Geography,
Vivekanand College, Kolhapur

Sub.: Contribution as a Resource person in the one day workshop......

Dear Sir,

We express our sincere thanks and gratitude to you for your invaluable time
and cooperation in the one day workshop on ‘Application of GIS & GPS’
organized by Post graduate Department of Geography of our college held on
Wednesday 16/04/2025.. Your valuable contribution as a Resource person on

topic “Application of GIS” is praiseworthy.

Your presence and guidance have really proved useful for grand success of

the workshop. We are hopeful about same kind of cooperation in ail our future

academic endeavors. Once again, we express our sincere thanks to you.

With warm regards,

Yours sincerely,

Karmvesr Bheurao Pz Cokage
Urun-lsiamonr (3angh)
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